Hammering with The Home Depot
Daniel R. Brennan, MD, CLC, FAAP
What do get when you combine hammers, orange aprons and miles of smiles?  If you guessed The Home Depot Kids Workshop, then you nailed it.
A few weeks back, my wife drove us out to The Home Depot to help celebrate Josh’s fourth birthday weekend.  I wasn’t sure how we would be able to combine a birthday activity and home improvement, but my wife has good judgment with these things and so I went along.
When we arrived at the Kids Workshop area in front of the store, Josh was immediately greeted with a smile, his very own orange apron and a cool pre-fab car kit.  We headed for an open work table and we started to build his Home Depot race car.  With a hammer, a few nails, some glue and decals the car was ready for racing in about twenty minutes.
Before too long, my almost four year old had learned how to use a parts list, start a nail with a hammer and apply decals by following an instructional diagram.  It was our first woodworking project together and it was completely satisfying for both of us.
The Home Depot offers their Kids Workshop the first Saturday of each month from 9 AM to noon.  Each month there is a different do-it-yourself project designed to teach practical hands on skills, tool safety and promote quality fun time for children and their families.  Each child gets to keep what they build and take home a child-size Home Depot orange apron and a collector’s pin.  The best part is that is completely free.
The Kids Workshop was well attended and I can promise that we will be marking our calendars for the next “How-To Clinic”.  I have to admit that I am very impressed with The Home Depot’s commitment to provide fun and educational workshops for the kids in our community.  I encourage you and your family to lumber on down to the next one.
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